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THE PRESIDENT’'S COMMITTEE ON EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20210

December 24, 1964

Miss Eva Jessye

Maryland State College

Division of University of Maryland
at Princess Anne

Princess Anne, Maryland

Dear Miss Jessye:

Thank you so very much for the photo taken at your recent fashion
show.

The President will be most pleased at seeing the "Texas Atmosphere"
spreading even into the world of fashion.

At your request I am sending an autographed picture of President Johnson
and one of myself and George Reedy, Press Secretary to the President.

On the matter of speaking to college students, I have spoken to a number
of college groups, but for the moment my speaking schedule is booked up.
I suggest that you contact me well in advance of any date you might have in
mind.

It was good hearing from you. And I wish you every success in your
new endeavor.,

Since rely .

s

/ 72, M7 /A
Hobart Taylor, Jr., / iy

Associate Counsel
to the President

Enclosure:
Photographs
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